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Important Upcoming Dates 
 

●​ February 24 - Lockdown Drill 
●​ February 26 -  Pascal/Cayley/Fermat Math Contest 
●​ February 26 - Deaf and Hard of Hearing - Life After High School Event 
●​ February 27 - Black History Month Assembly 
●​ March 3 - Staff Meeting 
●​ March 4 - Boys Soccer Tournament at York University 
●​ March 6 - Hold and Secure Drill 
●​ March 6 - AMHS Staff vs Student Basketball Game 

 
School Cash Online 

●​ Graduation Ceremony 
 

School News 

School Council Meeting Correction 

The School Council Meeting will be on March 24 at 7:00 pm in the library learning 
commons. 

Black History Month Assembly Guest Speaker 

On Thursday, February 27th during Period 1 and Period 2, AHMS will be holding a 
Black History Month Assembly in the school Cafeteria and will be welcoming Valentine 
De Landro for a guest interview to celebrate Black excellence. Valentine is a TMU 
Journalism Graduate and freelance Creative Advertising Artist who has done high 
profile work for Marvel, DC and the Royal Canadian Mint. He will share with students all 
about his pathway, experiences in the industry, and what Black History Month means to 
him.  

http://www.alexandermackenzie.hs.yrdsb.ca
mailto:alexander.mackenzie.hs@yrdsb.ca


 

Grad Photo  

Edge is opening their Studio for Grad Photos for missed appointments or retakes. To 
book an appointment please visit this link. 

BOOK A PHOTO SESSION » Edge Imaging 

 

 

 

 

 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fedgeimaging.ca%2fen%2fbook-your-grad-session%2f&c=E,1,TGE6RGnnpHXXggSRPdRw0x_cJ5UTobHHjlccTs5D8-tS7cxqqJ1RLPOPayOnRTXIYAG-zqmBZGRSAItZmJCQQKtqiRbYPHXwpexOY0EHshNuQKQBxupPS9C22g,,&typo=1


 

Board News 
 
Chinese Art Festival 
This festival aims to deepen participants’ understanding of Chinese cultural heritage, 
promote appreciation and respect for cultural diversity, and enhance social harmony. 
Register by March 5, 2025. https://www.cccgt.org/calf/ 
 

 
 
 
 

Student Attendance 
 

General inquiries and student attendance information can be sent directly to the AMHS 
attendance email address at alexandermackenziehs.attendance@yrdsb.ca.   
 
You may also call the school Main Office directly at 905-884-0554. 
 
If your child is arriving late to school due to an appointment or another reason, please ensure 
that you confirm their late arrival with a call or email to our attendance office. Thank you. 
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